
Robot recycling 

made by Diran and 

Lennon. Diran's 

robot even moves!! 

GREAT NEWS!!!! We made it to the highly 

commended list of Eco-Unesco's Young 

Environmentalists Awards. Thank you for all your 

support and votes, and a HUGE shout out to our 

Franner Farmers! 

A big thank you to 3rd class 

teacher Sinead for everything 

she's done this year. The staff 

and the boys will miss you so 

much. We'll be welcoming 

back Niamh and are excited to 

see her back in the Franner 

halls soon. 

Here we have Julie and Anne with some 

post cards they sent to the boys in their 

class! 

ONLINE LEARNING - Thanks to all of the families 

who emraced online learning. It wasn't easy all of 

the time but we all persevered and learned new 

skills along the way. Well done everyone! 

We are very proud of our 

2nd class boys for being so 

mature last week on what 

should have been their 

communion day. We miss 

them all so much and 

cannot wait to celebrate 

with you all when your 

time comes! 

Beautiful family hand prints from 
Julie and Anne's class. Great to see 

the boys being so creative!

FRANNER NEWS! 

Messages of hope and 

positivity from one of our 4th 

class boys. 

Molly and Conor are 

delighted with all the 

great work going on in 5th 

class. The boys have 

been working hard in 

english, maths, art, yoga 

and much more. Here are 

some examples of our 

wonderul art work! 

Sarah's 4th class learned about 
about Native American cultures 
and made some beautiful dream 

catchers. 


